
Caswell County Schools 
PRESCHOOL SCREENINGS 

Mild must be 

"It's That Time Again!" 

Caswell County Schools and 
Caswell County Partnership for 
Children are accepting Pre-K 

applications for the 2018-2019 
school year. 

4 years did by 

August 31. $)tv  2012 

South Elementary School - Wednesday, April 25 th- 9 to 3 

Stoney Creek Elementary School - Friday, April 27 th  -  9 to 12 

North Elementary School- Tuesday, May 1 st  - 9 to 3 

Oakwood Elementary School- Thursday, May 3 rd  -  9 to 3 

Applications are available in each elementary school office from 

March 21st - April 12th 

Pick one up TODAY!  

When you turn in a completed application packet, 

you will be called and giwen au appointment for preschool screening. 

North Elem.: 388-2222 South Elem.: 694-1212 Oakwood Elem.: 694-4221 

Stoney Creek Elem: 694-6222 Caswell County Partnership for Children: 694-1538 
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